
 
 

Gibson County Sheriff’s Office 
George Ballard, Sheriff 

112 E. Emerson St. 

PRINCETON, IN  47670 

 Sheriff’s Office 

Sheriff’s Office Fax 

812-385-3496  812-385-2814 

 

 

For Immediate Release: 

 
 On March 6, 2014 at 6:45 p.m. Deputy U.B. Smith observed a 2002 Ford passenger car run 

through a red light at US 41 and County Road 350 South.  During a roadside investigation it was 

determined that the driver Joshua R. Hardy age 29 of Mount Carmel was driving with a 

suspended driver’s license.  Mr. Hardy was transported to the Gibson County Jail where he was 

charged with Driving While Suspended with a prior conviction.  Mr. Hardy has since posted a 

$650 bond.   


